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Center for Scholarly and Creative Excellence

RESEARCH &
INNOVATION
AT GVSU

Hello colleagues! We wish you all the best as
we wrap up the Fall 2024 semester. As you
look ahead to Winter 2025, don't forget
Round 2 of CSCE's proposal deadlines.

Office Hours for Writing a Successful Catalyst/Collaborative/Affiliate Fac Support Grant Proposal
Wednesday, January 29, 2025 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM Allendale 049 JHZ SIGN UP NOW
Thursday, January 30, 2025 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM Grand Rapids 297C DEV SIGN UP NOW

Do you have questions? We have answers. We are here to help you prepare your proposal for Round 2 of the
Catalyst Grant for Research and Creativity, Collaborative Research and Creative Activity Initiative, or Affiliate Faculty
Support Fund grants due on February 1st.

Office of Research Compliance and Integrity

m National Institutes of Heatth ERPAancing inclusion, recruitment, and retention of research participants on NIH

Turning Discovery Into Health g rants

The NIH has released new guidance that may be useful to researchers submitting NIH
grants: Allowable Costs Related to Participant Inclusion Activities. This document
outlines examples of activities that NIH grant recipients can charge to their grants as
allowable costs. Examples include reimbursing participants for transportation costs to
the research site, advertising and public relations costs related to the study, and
reimbursing participants for childcare expenses incurred while they are participating in
the study.

Classroom Presentations

The ORCI is currently scheduling classroom presentations for the Winter semester. If
. you are interested in having a representative from the ORCI and/or the Institutional
J Review Board (IRB) serve as a guest presenter in your classroom to discuss research
ethics/compliance topics (i.e., human subjects research, responsible conduct of
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research, etc.), please contact the ORCI at rci@gyvsu.edu. We will try to accommodate
as many requests as possible.

Office of Sponsored Programs
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Grant opportunities straight to your email

Wondering how you can stay informed about funding opportunities for your research?
One great way to stay informed is to head to grants.gov, the central website for all US-
government-supported grant opportunities, which has a handy subscription feature
that will provide updates to specific grant programs, email you a daily list of current
grant opportunities, and even send you a targeted list of opportunities that fit your
search criteria. Open a grants.gov account and set up your Manage Subscriptions

page.

Technology Commercialization Office

Faculty Collaboration with Industry Partners Survey

Following up on the Provost's message, we are asking faculty and staff to participate
in a survey with the purpose to gather their perspectives on collaborating with industry,
assessing the value they place on these partnerships, their familiarity with university
processes, and their suggestions for support for establishing industry partnerships.

This survey is the beginning of a new NSF-funded project. The survey has been
designed to take only 10 minutes. The results are anonymous, and your participation
is voluntary. To meet grant timeline for analysis, which informs a broader gap analysis,
please respond no later than December 13, 2024. Thanks!

1 Campus Drive
049 James H Zumberge Hall
Allendale, MI 49401
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